
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

 

SEPTEMBER 
28th Fear the Beer Mile 

Contact Lonnie for details 

 

OCTOBER 
5th – Early Bird Dinner 

14th – Meeting night 

28th – Halloween Party 8pm – 12am 

Costume contest, Band TBD 

 

NOVEMBER 
11TH Veterans Day 

Meeting night 

Happy Thanksgiving 

 

DECEMBER 
9th Meeting night 

Ladies Christmas gathering 

31st New Year’s Dance 

 

Bingo at 7pm on Friday 
Bring your guest and sign them in. 

 

Queen of Hearts, Thursdays at 7pm 

Friday night dinners have resumed  
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Club Room News 

   As always, I would like to thank all Members and Guest for your continued support of our Club Room. Your support makes a 
BIG difference in allowing American Legion Post 67 to be able to provide for our Veterans and Community. 
   Our current hours of operation are as follows: 
      Monday – Thursday 16:00 – 22:00 
      Friday 16:00 – Midnight 
      Saturday 13:00 – Midnight 
      Sunday 13:00 – 20:00 
  As always, I want to give a special thanks to all of our existing bartenders for their dedication and support. 
  As a reminder let’s not forget about our Queen of Hearts drawing every Thursday at 20:00, Friday’s serving food starting at 
17:30 and Bingo starting at 19:00. You can see all other planned activities on the American Legion 67 Facebook page. We are 
also working on bringing up a web site to access that will contain this type of information. I have spoken with members of the 
Entertainment Committee and sounds like some upcoming exciting activities are being planned. 
Recently the Legion made a change to their bylaws allowing each member to bring in up to 10 guests with them, so let’s take 
advantage of this increasing participates during Bingo and all other planned activities. Just remember to sign your guest in the 
guest book available at the front of the Club Room. 
  All suggestions or improvements you may have are always welcome to the Club Room, just let us know. 
  Thanks again to everyone for your continuing support of our Post. 
 
Club Room Manager, Tommy Vanderpool 
clubroom@americanlegionky67.com 
 

A BIG thank you to ALL of the participants and volunteers 

who made the golf scramble  a success once again!!! 



 
_____________________________________________ 

             

            AUXILIARY REPORT     
 
 
  Greetings, Now that summer has come to an end we 
welcome the fall weather.  Hope everyone is doing well. 
This last quarter of the year will be our busy time.  First 
thing, dues are due now.  If paid by Sept 21 you are 
invited to the early bird dinner which will be held on 
Saturday Oct 5th at 5:00pm.  A reminder that dues are 
now $30.  Please pay your dues as soon as possible.   
 
  Sept 14th the band “Chain Reaction” will be playing at 
the Legion from 9 pm to 12 am.  No cover Charge. All 
band members are from Versailles so please come out 
and support them and the Legion.  This band would like 
to have the opportunity to play at our Halloween Dance.  
The Halloween Dance will be Oct 26th 8 pm to 12 am.  
Prizes for the Scariest, most Creative and best dress 
Couple.  Cover charge will be $5.00 per person.   
 
  We are collecting non-perishable items for the Senior 
Citizens Center here in Versailles.  Please bring in your 
items and put on table/tote at the legion.   
 
  State department has a program on education. We will 
be collecting school supplies for our community.  This 
year we will be participating in that program.  Please 
bring in your supplies and put in tote.  This will be for the 
school year 2020.    
 
  This year the Legionaries will be participating with the 
Ladies Auxiliary with the Thanksgiving Meals for families 
in need within our community.  We voted to feed 10 
families with the Legionnaires.  Mike Coleman has 
names of these families already.  We will be going back 
to J & B’s like last year to get the meals.  Thanksgiving is 
November 28th so we will be delivery these dinners on 
Wednesday the 27th.  We will need all the volunteers to 
help with these deliveries.  If you can help please let me 
know so I can put you on the delivery list.  Everyone will 
need to be there by 5.  Usually it only takes 30 minutes 
to an hour of you time at the most.   
 
  December 9th instead of having our regular meeting will 
be doing our Christmas gathering.  Everyone is invited.  
Please bring a gift valued at $20 and your favorite snack 
to share.   
  
We are planning to do some type of Christmas program 
for a needy family.  This has not been decided yet as to 
what we will be doing so please watch our web page for 
details.  
 
Don’t forget the New Year’s Eve dance.  Be watching for 
details.   
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

    

 

 
 
 

SONS OF THE LEGION 
 

     Hello, all SAL Post 67 Members and followers!  
The past couple months have been busy, but an 
extremely productive time for our SAL team. We 
completed our annual SAL Golf Scramble 
Fundraiser on June 23rd. Despite the rain and 
rescheduling, again it was a major success. It was 
a picture perfect day.  
 
      I would like to send a HUGE thank you to the 
many volunteers who helped all day during our 
event, and whom without we couldn't have near the 
turnout we always do. Also, thanks to all the other 
many veterans and players who helped make that 
day so successful yet again. All of the money we 
raise goes back into the community and our Legion 
post, so it's the most important financial day of the 
year for us. 
 
Josh Rodgers 
SAL President 
sal@americanlegionky67.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 It’s always been my personal belief that when each 
of us stood to take the oath of service—whether 
there was an active conflict or not—we didn’t know 
if a conflict would breakout or escalate to a full-
blown war.  We didn’t know, but we raised our 
hands and took the oath regardless.  So why should 
some of us be included and some not?  I’m glad the 
American Legion has rectified this difference, and 
I’m even more proud of being a part of this 
wonderful organization. 

     As a call to all current Post members:  if you 
know someone who served, but they haven’t been 
able to enjoy the fellowship, friends and services of 
the American Legion due to their period of service, 
please let them know they are able to join.  Let’s do 
great things together.  It’s about time. 

 Lonnie Estes 

American Legion Post 67 Commander 

commander@americanlegionky67.com 

 

Meeting, 2nd Monday at 6:30 pm 

 

www.americanlegionky67.com 

editor@americanlegionky67.com 

 

 

 From the Commander, 

 
"I can do things you cannot, you 
can do things I cannot; together 
we can do great things.”  Mother 
Theresa 

 
Greetings Legionnaires, Ladies and Sons of 
the American Legion, 

      As always, I am so appreciative to have 
been given the opportunity to be the 
Commander of this great Post—especially in 
this year when we are celebrating the 100th 
Anniversary of the American Legion 
Organization and Woodford Post 67.  There 
have been so many great events this year, 
but none is more important, in my humble 
opinion, than the LEGION Act that was signed 
into law by the President on July 30, 2019. 

     The LEGION (Let Everyone Get Involved in 
Opportunities for National Services) Act has 
changed the eligibility requirements for 
Veterans who have served this great nation.  
Now that this legislation has passed, the 
eligibility requirements have changed from 
seven war eras to two.  That means any 
person who served April 6, 1917 to Nov. 11, 
1918 or Dec. 7, 1941 to a “time later 
determined by the federal government” can 
be admitted to membership in the American 
Legion, provided they meet all other 
qualifications. 

 
  As your President I have come up with an incentive 
program for all Auxiliary members.  Every time you 
attend a monthly meeting your name will go into a 
drawing for a Sterling Silver Diamond Tennis Bracelet.  
This incentive is to try to get more members to meetings 
and involved in our Programs.  Drawing will be held at 
our April meeting Monday the 13th.   
 
  Don’t forget that we are back to serving Friday dinners. 
We need volunteers. Please contact me when you could 
provide a meal and I will put you on the calendar.   

 
  Please keep these people in your prayers. 

 
Eleanor Farris 
Bill Warren 
Gary Terry 
Jim Woodrum 
Ron Goodlett 
Marty Coomer 

 

For God and Country, 

Kim Carmichael 

Unit President 

ladiesaux@americanlegionky67.com 

http://www.americanlegionky67.com/

